
 
 
 
 
 

Warren Consolidated Schools 

Welcome Class of 2032! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Warren Consolidated Schools  
invites you to attend the 

Kindergarten and Early Childhood Education  
Information Meeting 

for parents of children who will be entering Kindergarten, Transitional Kindergarten, Preschool, World 
of Fours, Early Childhood Special Education or Project Find in September 2019 

at the Warren Consolidated Schools’ Performing Arts Center at 6:00pm  
(located in Sterling Heights at 12901 Fifteen Mile Road, attached to Sterling Heights High School)  

 

Wednesday, February 13, 2019 
at 6:00pm 

 

Enrollment and registration information will be available 
at the meeting and on the District’s webpage, www.wcskids.net 

 

 

http://www.wcskids.net/

